
February 12, 2008 
noon 

  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in work session with the following members 
present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson; Garnett Webb; and 
Junior Farmer.  One member absent:  Emily Dunn. 
 
 Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, February 14, 2008.   
 
 Angela Berrong, Director of School Improvement, presented the following administrators 
with certificates for their contribution and participation in Georgia’s Leadership Institute for 
School Improvement Leadership Base Camp and Leadership Summit – Mark Henson, Cynthia 
Panter, Betsy Hyde, Michael Gwatney, Bonnie Angel, Brenda Payne, Karen Walton, Jeff 
Wilbanks, and Lori Chastain.  Mark Henson, Superintendent, also presented Angela Berrong 
with a certificate.   
             

Moved, seconded, and carried to go into executive session to discuss or deliberate upon 
the appointment, employment, compensation, hiring, disciplinary action or dismissal, or periodic 
evaluation or rating of a public officer or employee; (O.C.G.A. 50-14-3(6)). 
  
           Moved, seconded, and carried to resume regular session.  
 

Bobby Bearden, Chairman, announced no action was taken while in executive session. 
  
 Mr. Henson announced Ashley Bennett had been transferred from Blue Ridge 
Elementary to East Fannin Elementary due to a drop in enrollment in the first grade class at Blue 
Ridge Elementary and an increase in enrollment in the first grade class at East Fannin 
Elementary.    
 
 Moved, seconded, and carried to employ Terry Lewis and Robin Poole as bus drivers. 
 
 Moved, seconded, and carried to approve the following substitute bus drivers: 
 
  Steve Dillard 
  Jeff Ledford 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
slj 


